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December 18, 1980 

rn e m o r a n d u rn 

TO: Nancie Hatch 

FROM: Norman E. HefketJ74,l,L 
RE: NISHNAWBE NEWS 

Attached is a letter from the Keweenaw Bay Tribal Center which, I 
suspect, was ghost written by someone at Northern. 

The letter makes it sound like the Nishnawbe News has "NMU" written 
all over it when, in fact, NMU is barely mentioned in the paper 
except in a negative sense. In addition, their stationery and 
envelopes carefully avoid the use of NMU altogether. 

I expect to see considerably more appreciation for the funds that 
are currently being provided before the next issue is printed. Please 
inform me as to the progress that you have made in this regard by 
January 23. 

It ··occurred to me that funds for the Nishnawbe News could be raised 
by an increase in subscription rates. What do you think? 

If Jeff does not return next semester as Editor, please let me know 
who is to take his place and act as the official spokesperson. 

NEH:es 

attachment 


